
Bursted Wood Singing Club 

Singing club is open to all children at Bursted Wood. 

The club is run by Mrs Cane (currently in year 1) and takes 
place on a Monday Lunchtime in her classroom. Children simply 

need to finish their lunch and pop along afterwards.  

We take part in lots of different events, such as the Young 
Voices at the O2, Bluewater Christmas, Greenwich Hospice 

carol event etc.  

Some of the events are aimed at older children due to a late 
finish but there will be something for everyone throughout the 
year. It is important that children who wish to take part in 

the events turn up for as many rehearsals as possible. 

We sing a mix of music and all share a love of singing! 


